
March in Madrid! 

 
 

Praise God from Madrid, Spain! 
 
We are excited to share a glimpse of the incredible things God is doing here in Spain! 
This month, Tabernáculo de Vida reached a milestone of over 1,000 in attendance—praise 
God! Many lives are being transformed as people are baptized in Jesus’ name and filled with 
the gift of the Holy Ghost! 
 
We have had the privilege of leading and participating in multiple 
Bible studies, including the English Discipleship Course and 
various individual studies. Additionally, we have been actively 
involved in the music ministry, translation efforts, and altar work, 
serving wherever God opens the door. 

Our supervising missionaries have also equipped us to engage 
in prayer walking, and we recently completed an extensive 
prayer walk around Madrid. We truly believe God provided 
direction and that spiritual ground has been taken for His 
kingdom! 

None of this would be possible without the faithful prayers and 
generous support of those who stand with us. To our donors and 
intercessors—thank you! Your giving and prayers are making an 
eternal impact in Spain, and we are deeply grateful. 

Please continue to keep us in your 
prayers as we move forward in His 
calling. May God richly bless you! 

With gratitude and blessings from Madrid, 

Jonathan and Taniah Ramos 
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